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Friday 24th May 2024 

 

Dear Parent/ Carer 

 

To build upon the Year 4 learning about local habitats and food chains in Science this term, we are 
excited to announce a school trip on Thursday 20th June 2024 to Conkers. They will take part in a 
range of exciting activities linked to the food chains within different habitats, the understanding of 
predators and prey as well as looking at what naturally breaks down to make the perfect compost. 
 
The children will need to come to school for the normal start of the day and we will return to school 
by the close of the school day. We will message if there are any delays due to traffic.  
 
We are pleased to be able to subsidise the cost of the visit in our efforts to provide curriculum 
enrichment opportunities for every child in school, as a result the cost of this visit will be £12.00 
per child. There is a further subsidy for those children in receipt of Pupil Premium funding. Please 
make payment and give consent for your child to attend on the School Gateway App by Friday 
14th June 2024. 
 
On the day of the visit children will need to wear school uniform, have a coat, suitable footwear 
and a packed lunch in a small bag which is easily carried. A packed lunch can be provided by the 
school kitchen should you wish to order one for the cost of £3.25 (or free school meals apply). 
Please advise the office if you would like to order a school packed lunch for your child. 
 
We are also looking for some parent helpers to join us on this visit, so if you are willing, please let 
us know. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mr Young and Mr Beardsmore 
Year 4 Class Teachers 

 
 

 


